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June 22, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

James O’Dell 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: South Field Energy LLC 
Case No. 16-1166-GA-BLN 

Dear Mr. O’Dell: 

As you are aware, tree clearing for the South Field Energy’s natural gas pipeline 
commenced in February 2018 and was completed in March 2018.  South Field Energy 
commenced primary construction of the pipeline on or around May 14, 2019 and recently 
completed construction of the pipeline on June 3, 2020 with confirmation of completion of 
restoration activities on June 17, 2020.   

Please call me or Marc Duquette, Director, EHS, Advanced Power Services (NA) 
Inc. at 617-320-5219 if you have any questions regarding this correspondence. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Michael J. Settineri 

Michael J. Settineri 

MJS/bja   

cc:  Case File - Docketing 
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